

Friday 13th January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you all had an enjoyable and healthy break; it has been a pleasure to welcome the pupils back to school and they have had an incredibly positive start to term. Our new staff have settled well into the school and I have relished the opportunity to spend as much time as possible in the classrooms, seeing the highly engaging and exciting learning that has been taking place during these first couple of weeks back. It has been a busy two weeks and some of the highlights have included; Year 2 Dinosaur Dome experience, the introduction of Anti-Bullying Ambassadors across the school, Nursery experiencing their first PE lesson with the Stars coaches, pupils across the school engaging with their new topics and much more.

## **Parent Workshops**

Thank you to those of you who attended the Curriculum Information Sessions for each year group over the last two weeks, we very much appreciate your support. We also understand that for some parents, it is not possible to make these times and therefore we have added a copy of the PPTs to the website here - <a href="https://www.manorside-academy.co.uk/curriculum/parent-workshops/">https://www.manorside-academy.co.uk/curriculum/parent-workshops/</a>. We hope this is beneficial and if there is anything else you would like a workshop in, then please let a member of SLT on the gate know.

#### **Facebook**

This is a reminder that we have set up a school Facebook page <a href="www.facebook.com/ManorsideAcademyInfo">www.facebook.com/ManorsideAcademyInfo</a> where you can see all the highlights from the school community including exciting curriculum opportunities, school events, ideas of how to support your children at home and reminders. Please use the above link to follow us so we can share all the exciting things happening at Manorside. Here is a QR Code that you can use to access the page too.



Walleredge F deepeer

# **Nut Allergies**

We have several children that have nut allergies. We are trying to keep the school as nut free as possible. Please refrain from sending your child in with any nut based products in their lunch box e.g. – Peanut butter, Nutella, any nut cereal bars. Thank you for your cooperation.

#### **Planner**

Please look in your child's planner at the home school agreement page and check it has been signed.

Manorside Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT
Alexandra Prout, BA, Director of Primary Education, NLE
Gemma Sutter, LLB(Law), Principal, SLE

www.manorside-academy.co.uk
E: office@manorside-academy.co.uk. T: 01202 380103
Evering Avenue, Parkstone, Poole, Dorset. BH12 4JG







### **Uniform**

We have noticed that there are some children not wearing the correct uniform. Please see attached the uniform policy.

## **Anti-Bullying Champions**

We would like to congratulate the following children on becoming Manorside Academy's first Anti- Bullying Champions.

Year 1 – Josh and Finley.

Year 2 - Elisa and Jakub.

Year 3 - Brooke and Owen.

Year 4 – Jaxon and Henley.

Year 5 – Saffron and Sophie.

Year 6 - Tola, Ollie, Mitchell and Tiana.

### **Parent Forum**

Please find attached a letter regarding a Parent Forum meeting. This is an opportunity for you to share your views and have an input into our decision-making processes. Please use the link in the letter to tell us if you will be attending.

Keep the date free - Bedtime story night Tues 28th March - more details to follow.

**Best Wishes** 

Miss Sutter Principal





